PlanningAlias

From: Leigh Hauck

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 1:33 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

City of Courtenay,

| want to start off by saying that | am in full support of the proposed project on Kilpatrick Ave.

My name is Leigh Hauck and | am just finishing up my undergraduate degree. | am looking to move to the
Valley but | am unable to find affordable housing options. | am looking forward to seeing this project come to
fruition.

Regards,
Leigh Hauck



